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June 13, 2019 

Denise Condra (Lacko), MSN, BSN 
Director 
Mt. San Antonio College 
I I 00 North Grand A venue 
Walnut, CA 91789 

Dear Ms. Condra (Lacko): 

The Board of Registered Nursing, at its June 13, 20 I 9, meeting in Redding, California voted 
the following action: 

"Continue Approval of Preli censure Nursing Program for Mt. San Antonio College Associate 
Degree Nursing Program." 

If further information is needed please do not hesitate to contact Donna Schutte, Nursing 
Education Consultant at 9 I 6-995-7217. 

Sincerely, 

BOARD OF REGISTERED NURSING 

Badrieh Caraway, RN, MS, MEd, CHES 
Supervising Education Consultant 

cc: Donna Schutte, NEC 
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